
From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 5:49 PM
To: Harrison, Katrina
Cc: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal; Jana Affonso
Subject: Re: Meeting in Arcata / Eureka with Hoopa, Yurok, and Karuk

Most of the week of 12/4 is the LOBO review. For the week of 12/11, I'm available 12/12-13 or 12/14-15 (i.e., no overnigher on 12/13).

-Garwin-

Garwin Yip
Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
California Central Valley Office
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100
Sacramento, CA 95814
Office: 916-930-3611
Cell: 916-716-6558
FAX: 916-930-3629
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov



On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 4:43 PM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:
Justin -

Thanks very much. Since it looks like November 20-22 is the only time available for everyone, and that's the week of Thanksgiving, I think we need to offer additional times (although hopefully that works for them!). Justin, is there anyone who could take your place the week of the 13th? Or, when might folks be available the week of 12/4 or 12/11?

Also, we can include the Resighini Rancheria. Do you have contact info for them?

Thanks!

Katrina

On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 4:36 PM, Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov> wrote:
Hi Garwin and Katrina,

Here's my availability.

- October 26-27 looks like a WIIN Act pre-workshop meeting is being rescheduled to 10/27. If it sticks, I won't be available for the meeting with the tribes
Same here, I'm also attending that WIIN Act meeting, possible if need be
- October 30-31 my calendar indicates that the WIIN Act workshop on 10/30 is a hold, but I haven't heard that it may/will be rescheduled, so looks like I won't be available.
Not available for same reason and annual leave scheduled on Oct 31. possible if need be
- Week of November 13 currently available anytime that week, preferably not an overnigher on Wednesday. I disclaimer, that I'm waiting to hear back from Jeff R. regarding when in November to have the 4th draft proposed Shasta RPA amendment stakeholder workshop.
schedule is wide open. this week would be ideal. booked
- November 20 - 22 currently available.
open open

Thanks,

On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 4:24 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:

Uh, no, I thought you were going to. No worries about the volume.

Justin—Katrina is working on scheduling a meeting with the Hoopa, Yurok, and Karuk tribes (hopefully all together but if separate, then meetings close together to minimize travel/duration for those of us in Sac) to talk about the TRD part of the ROC on LTO. Please take a look at the dates in Katrina's initial e-mail and let us know your availability. I took a look at your calendar but can't figure it out! Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 12, 2017, at 4:13 PM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:

Have you checked with Justin yet?

I apologize for all the emails today!

Katrina

On Fri, Oct 6, 2017 at 1:29 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:

Oh, yeah, should also check with Justin Ly in NMFS-Arcata.

-Garwin-

Garwin Yip

Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

[650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5](#)-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: [916-930-3611](tel:916-930-3611)

Cell: [916-716-6558](tel:916-716-6558)

FAX: [916-930-3629](tel:916-930-3629)

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov



On Fri, Oct 6, 2017 at 1:18 PM, Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov> wrote:
Mine in **purple** below. Note, I have not had time to touch base with folks in our Arcata office, who might also participate. But i don't think that should hold us back from scheduling.

On Fri, Oct 6, 2017 at 12:52 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:

See **red**, below

-Garwin-

Garwin Yip

Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
California Central Valley Office
[650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5](#)-100
Sacramento, CA 95814
Office: [916-930-3611](tel:916-930-3611)
Cell: [916-716-6558](tel:916-716-6558)
FAX: [916-930-3629](tel:916-930-3629)
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov



On Fri, Oct 6, 2017 at 11:47 AM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:

Hello all -

I'm looking to get your availability for a meeting up north with the Trinity tribes. Which of the following work for you?

- October 26-27 **looks like a WIIN Act pre-workshop meeting is being rescheduled to 10/27. If it sticks, I won't be available for the meeting with the tribes**

Same here, I'm also attending that WIIN Act meeting

- October 30-31 **my calendar indicates that the WIIN Act workshop on 10/30 is a hold, but I haven't heard that it may/will be rescheduled, so looks like I won't be available.**

Not available for same reason and annual leave scheduled on Oct 31.

- Week of November 13 **currently available anytime that week, preferably not an overnigher on Wednesday. I disclaimer, that I'm waiting to hear back from Jeff R. regarding when in November to have the 4th draft proposed Shasta RPA amendment stakeholder workshop.**
schedule is wide open. this week would be ideal.

- November 20 - 22 **currently available.**
open

Thank you,

Katrina Harrison
[\(916\) 414-2425](tel:916-414-2425)

--

Katrina Harrison
[\(916\) 414-2425](tel:(916)414-2425)

--

Justin Ly
North Coast Branch Supervisor
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
[\(707\) 825-5154](tel:(707)825-5154)
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

--

Katrina Harrison
[\(916\) 414-2425](tel:(916)414-2425)